OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE

MEETING MINUTES 3/11/2013

PRESENT: JOE LEGGETT, GREG DONAHUE, DON HALL, SANDY SLAVIN
ABSENT: ANNE CAMPBELL

MEETING OPENED 6:06 CLOSED 6:53
6/11 MINUTES WERE REVIEWED AND APPROVED 2-0-1

JOE LEGGETT WAS WELCOMED AS OUR NEW MEMBER AND QUICKLY APPROVED AS THE OPEN SPACE
REPRESENTATIVE TO COMMUNITY PRESERVATION WITH A VOTE OF 4-0-0. GREG MADE THE MOTION

AND DONALD SECONDED.

JOE WILL WORK ON THE RECREATION SURVEY THAT WILL BE POSTED ON THE TOWN WEB SITE. WE ARE
LOOKING FOR INPUT INTO USES FOR OPEN SPACE AND PLAYGROUNDS TO SUPPLEMENT THE CPA
GRANT REQUEST. WHAT TO THE PEOPLE THAT USE THESE SITES WANT? SURVEY SUGGESTIONS WILL BE

DISCUSSED AT NEXT MEETING.
NEXT MEETING THUR 4/18 ~ ROOM TO BE ANNOUNCED

SANDY SLAVIN, CHAIR OPEN SPACE






